SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Monday, May 6, 2013


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention Juniors. There will be a short meeting on Tuesday, May 14 after school in the cafeteria regarding work experience and credit recovery for those students short less than ½ credit for graduation.  The rules and timelines for this program will be covered at this meeting.
Attention juniors: If you are retaking the ACT on June 8th and want some help raising your score, the EUP Learning Center will be holding ACT prep classes Monday, June 3rd through Friday, June 7th from 9:00 to 10:30 a.m. here at Sault High. Cost is $6 per session or $25 for the whole week. Please see Mrs. Pink in the Counseling office to sign up.

Graduation Seating: Seniors, if your family is in need of reserved seating for graduation for those who are unable to climb the bleachers, please have a parent contact Mrs. Pietrangelo in the main office at 635-3839 ext. 5817 before May 20th. Don't delay as reserved seating on the gym floor is very limited.

Tryouts for the 2013-2014 Pom Pon Squad will be held this week.

Popcorn will be sold on May 8th during all three lunches.  All proceeds will go to the graduation party.
 



Lunch:		Bosco Sticks
  	 
Sides:		Romaine Salad, Baby Carrots, Apple 

Ala Carte:	Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad on a Whole Grain Roll 
 
		

		
